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Hillshott Infant School and Nursery 

  

School uniform plays a valuable role in contributing to the ethos of our school. 

The wearing of uniform instils pride, supports positive behaviour, ensures 

inclusivity and supports effective teaching and learning. 

The governors have set a formal bottle green and grey school uniform at 

Hillshott Infant School and Nursery. We ask families to provide their children 

with the full and correct uniform where ever possible. Governors respect and 

value the wearing of religious clothing, however we request that all clothing is 

in the school colours.  

Uniform can either be purchased from the school office (items annotated 

with *), from local supermarkets or we offer a pre-loved uniform service via 

the Uniform Bank. All uniform should be clearly labelled with the child’s name. 

School uniform is: 

• Bottle green sweatshirt / cardigan with* or without school logo 

• White polo shirt / shirt 

• Grey skirt or trousers (no denim) 

• Grey short trousers 

• Green and white gingham dress for summer 

• Plain white/ black / grey socks or tights 

• Black shoes  

• Bottle green book bag* 

PE Kit is (kept hung on the child’s coat peg at all times): 

• White t‐shirt with* or without logo  

• Bottle green shorts* 

• Black / grey jogging bottoms for outdoors lessons  

• Trainers / plimsolls with elastic or Velcro (laced shoes are acceptable if 

children can tie laces) 

• Socks as above 

• Bottle green draw string bag* 

Additionally: 

• Long hair must be tied up for PE and other practical lessons  

• Small earring studs may be worn but must be covered for safety reasons 

when requested. Please no other jewellery as this can be lost 

• Pupils should not wear makeup or nail varnish 

Any family experiencing difficulty in meeting the required standard of uniform 

should contact the school office team in confidence for support. 


